

Lagrange, Indiana Mar. 1, 1976

Mr. Charles James Escanaba, 49829

Dear Brother James;

Happy to receive your letter that you were interested in moving to the Twin Cities area to help establish and work with the church there. We have an interest in the work there also primarily because of the Pace's, who used to worship with us here. We know that they have worked toward expanding of the work there and have hoped for someone to move there, such as you are planning to de.

Our budget is running in the "red" and we are also planning an expansion program this summer, but Lord willing, we want to help some. We will plan on sending \$35.00/mo. and hope to keep in touch with you concerning the progress of the work. Perhaps, if and when you plan a campaign, some of the church here can come up to participate. We'd love to come and encourage all in the work of the Lord there.

We pray the Lard's richest blessings upon you and yours and the new fellowship with the Pace's and other Christians in the Twin Cities area.

In Hig service,

Dean Hoggatt (for the elders)

hose pliged to give;

Mary Wilson 500

Jean Bowen 500

Dem Hogget 500

3500

March 14, 1976

Dear Norm & Marilyn, & all other

Thanks for your \$5.00 committeent to the support of the Charles James family in working with the Marinette, Wise, congregation where the Pace's are new worshipping.

We would like to send help right away, so would you please make your first contribution as seen as possible and on each lat of the menth thereafter. For the treasurer's help, would you please "earmark" your contribution "for the Marinotte work". There are regular contribution envelopes available if you care to use them.

May the Lerd bless you in your willingness to support this mission point with the gespel.

Dean Heggatt, for the elders

Scan Loggeth